
 
 

 
Board of Education Meeting - March 24, 2025 

 
Subject:  State Championship Culinary Team Recognition 
 
Presenter: Eric Martzolf, Principal, Lisle High School 

Overview:  It is our honor this evening to acknowledge the outstanding accomplishment of Delilah Noriega 
for being part of the Technology Center of DuPage’s 
Culinary Team, which took first place and earned the 
State Championship at the 2025 Illinois ProStart 
Invitational!  

Competing against 11 other schools, the 
five-member team collaborated to plan, prepare, and 
present a three-course meal comprised of an 
appetizer, main course, and dessert within a set time 
frame. Their dishes were judged by top chefs, 
hospitality professionals, and post-secondary school 
representatives. 

Delilah played a key role in preparing the appetizer, 
helping to secure the State Championship, and 
earning the team a spot to represent Illinois at the 
2025 National ProStart Invitational in Baltimore, 
Maryland, on May 2-4, where they will compete 
against the best culinary students from across the 
country. 

Lisle High School is extremely proud of Delilah and her teammates for their accomplishments. 
Congratulations! 
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